Trustee Vacancy Announcement

The Colerain Township Board of Trustees has announced a trustee vacancy as a result of the resignation
of Dennis Deters, who accepted an appointment as Hamilton County Commissioner.

Residents of Colerain Township interested in filling the vacancy may apply by submitting a letter of
interest (500 words or less) as to why they are seeking the position including a list of their skill sets that
would make them an asset to the Board along with an up to date resume.

Letters and resumes shall be emailed to Administrator Jim Rowan at jrowan@colerain.org, or can be
mailed to 4200 Springdale Road, Cincinnati, Ohio 45251. Letters and resumes received prior to 4:00
p.m. on January 26, 2016 will be considered by the Board of Trustees.

All letters and resumes will be reviewed by Trustee Ritter and Trustee Insco no later than February 1,
2016. Each trustee will submit one name to Administrator Jim Rowan for which interviews will be
scheduled during the week of February 2 -5.

Trustee Ritter and Trustee Insco have until February 8, 2016 to reach a decision on an appointment. In
the event Trustee Ritter & Insco are unable to reach agreement by February 8, 2016, the designated five
person committee who nominated Mr. Deters prior to the election has ten days to choose the
replacement. In the event the committee is unable to reach agreement on a candidate, the presiding
probate judge of the county is responsible for appointing a suitable person for the position.

It is anticipated the new trustee will be sworn in at the next regularly scheduled Board of Trustees
meeting on February 9, 2016.



